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*On 4 of our KS4 students were taken to visit to the site at the Health Hydro in
Swindon. The main intent of this day was to experience a large civil construction project and gain information
on how to start a career in Construction or Civil Engineering.

*On our played a very close match away at St Johns. The team played some
fantastic netball and their practice really shone through. They were leading from the start but unfortunately
they were just pipped to the post at the end of the match.

e The first half of our students took their ‘Final Cook’ exams on and ,
creating dishes that not only looked great, but also tasted amazing! The second half of the group will be taking
their final cook on the 24th and 25th.

* The second of our was held on evening, with many parents/carers and

their children coming in to meet with class teachers.

e The is celebrated in April. It is a time to recognize Armed Forces families and
their children for the daily sacrifices they make and the challenges they overcome. We will be having a

on the last day of term — . This is to raise awareness about the important role Service
children play in the Armed Forces community. Students and staff can come to school wearing something purple
(this could be a bracelet, a top, leggings etc. We request they which will be given to a military charity.

Thank you for supporting the Forces children here at Pewsey Vale School.

e We break up for the on at the normal time of . Students will be
back in school on after the Easter bank holiday.
¢ We will be holding our annual in May. If there are any local businesses who would like to attend

this event, please do not hesitate to get in touch through the school office via admin@pewsey-vale.wilts.sch.uk.
J will be making a collection from school on . Bags will be sent home with
students prior to this for you to fill with any unwanted items of clothing. It is a fantastic way for the PTFA to

raise funds for the school.

e Burbage & Easton Royal Cricket Club will be running specific training sessions for girls aged 8-15, on Monday
evenings, this season. They also run sessions for boys across all age groups and for younger children in mixed
groups (All Stars and Dynamos).

If you need any further details please contact by emailing
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